
  

CITY OF TEMECULA  

AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO:  City Council 

 

FROM: Aaron Adams, City Manager 

 

DATE: October 25, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: City Council Travel/Conference Report 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PREPARED BY:  Luisa Tovar, Executive Assistant 

RECOMMENDATION: That the City Council receive and file report. 

On September 7 and 8, 2022, Mayor Matt Rahn traveled to Long Beach, CA to attend the League 

of California Cities Annual Conference and Expo. Mayor Rahn was scheduled to stay at the 

Conference until September 9, 2022; however, returned to Temecula earlier than anticipated, on 

September 8, 2022, due to the Fairview Fire threatening Temecula Wine Country and the City of 

Temecula. 

ATTACHMENT:  Itinerary 


